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To: Mikayla Vaba, State Clearinghouse 
From: Erik Anderson, De Novo Planning Group (Environmental Consultant) 
Date: June 30, 2023 
Subject: SCH #2023060645 - California Waste Recovery Systems Transfer Station - Request to 
Extend Public Review Period 
 
 
Dear Mikayla Vaba, 
 
Calaveras County, as lead agency, requests an extension of the state public review period for the 
California Waste Recovery Systems Transfer Station (SCH #2023060645) project in Calaveras 
County until Monday, July 31, 2023. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Erik Anderson, Associate Planner 
De Novo Planning Group 
760-201-5977 
eanderson@denovoplanning.com 
 


